
 

 

Syracuse High School Community Council Minutes 

December, 2017 

 

Attendance: Jed Johansen, Scott Thorne, Devin Rogers, Jaren Argyle, Kelly Bennett, Jared 

Martin. Ashley Maddox, Mark Pendleton, Natalee Flynn, Matt Bingham, Eileen Santella, Vicki 

Hassard, Jen Affleck. 

Each member of the CC received a copy of the following information: November Minutes, 

December agenda 

Vicki read the minutes from November. Jaren Argyle motioned to approve. Natalie 2nd. All were in 

favor.  

*Vicki asked for a request that if students are going to be pulled from Tutorial for things please give 

the students advance warning.  

Christmas Fundraiser & Student Gov. Info- Kemri Curtis (SBO Pres.) gave update on Santa 

letters. We are at 25,000 letters so far. For every Santa letter Macys will donate $1 to Make-A-Wish 

foundation.  

Counseling Update- Eileen- Counselors are finishing up with Jr. updates. They had huge turnouts 

since switching to parents making their own appointments. January will begin the registration 

process for Sophomores. If we can schedule it in the auditorium parents will be invited. In February 

will be 9th grade registration. The ASVAB test will be next week. 

News from the CTE Dept: Mark Pendleton- Last year we got the composites program. The DTC 

offered to provide welding. The welding classes filled up fast. On Friday 12/8 we have 25 Egyptian 

Administrators coming to our school to tour and have a presentation on our CTE Dept.  

Business: Jed Johansen 

• Taylor Allen was named UTAH Coach of the Year!!!!  

• We have an opportunity to have another Pre ACT day January 18th. It will be an A/B day. The 

test will be taken by juniors and sophomores. We would be working with a company out of 

Kaysville to help improve our ACT scores. The students would receive a video tutorial directly 

to their Canvas with scores answers to the questions they got wrong within a few weeks.  

Information Items:  

• Early out December 20th. School will dismiss at 12:20 

• Winter Sports Fest – Great turn out  

• Tutorial- We are going to be changing the way we do Tutorial starting at the semester. Students 

will need to get a piece of paper signed by the teacher they need to visit prior to Tutorial.  



 

 

 

 


